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Call to Order: 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitors: 

 

 

Member Arrives: 

 

Law Enforcement: 

 

 

 

 

Agreement 

Amendment 

Approved: 

 

 

Highway Department: 

 

 

Minutes Approved: 

 

 

Adjourn: 

 

 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

 

November 16, 2015 

The regular meeting of the Lincoln County Board of Commissioners was held in the 

commission meeting room of the courthouse Monday, November 16, 2015. Chairman 

Gerald Huehl called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. with Member Terry Finch 

present. Vice-Chairman Al Joe Wallace was absent. County Clerk Dawn Harlow was in 

attendance. 

 

Others present for portions of the meeting: Mike Weigel, Karlton Place, Michel O’Hare, 

and Robert Howe. 

 

Vice-Chairman Al Joe Wallace arrived at 8:25 a.m. 

 

Sheriff Mike Weigel discussed installing GPS navigation systems into the patrol 

vehicles, future vehicle considerations and related that the Kansas Law Enforcement 

Training Center (KLETC) was at a recent meeting and indicated that the cost to train an 

officer for the 14 week session is $14,000. 

 

Karlton Place, Kansas Department of Transportation, presented an amended agreement 

for the board’s approval. Al Joe Wallace moved to enter into an amended agreement 

authorizing reimbursement to the County to patch and chip seal E Milo Dr in an amount 

not to exceed $23,473.71, seconded by Terry Finch. Motion carried. 

 

Director of Public Work Michel O’Hare with Road and Bridge Supervisor Robert Howe 

reported on highway department projects and equipment.  

 

Terry Finch moved to approve and adopt the minutes of the November 9, 2015 regular 

meeting as presented, seconded by Al Joe Wallace. Motion carried. 

 

With no further business to come before the board the chairman adjourned the meeting 

at 10:30 a.m. until 8:00 a.m. Monday, November 23, 2015 in the commission meeting 

room of the courthouse. 


